
 
 

 

 

 



By this letter, first receive a cordial greeting from the brothers and sisters of Section 166 of the Mineros, 

completing the agreement made at the last meeting of the National Executive Committee and Special 

Zone Delegates, we direct ourselves to you in order to reaffirm our unconditional and moral support for 

you to be able to finish your negotiations with ASARCO, affiliate of Grupo Mexico, quickly, and to receive 

benefits corresponding to our brothers and sister in the struggle; we are sure that with the support of 

our Leader Napoleón Gómez Urrutia, the National Executive Committee,  and the General Council of 

Vigilance and Justice and the support of the different Section, that you will finish ahead in your contract 

negotiations and/or any other matter. 

 

Without anything else to mention, all that remains is to bid farewell to you as your attentive Brothers 

and Sisters in the Struggle. 

 

Attentively 

Evolution and Work 

 

Francisco Javier Morales Escobedo 

Local Executive Committee 

 

Ruben Ramírez Mascorro 

Local Council of Vigilance and Justice 

 


